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 Meredith Whitten COMMNT2015/6937/L 12/01/2016  15:48:08 Given the historic nature of these buildings and their location in the Denmark Street Conservation 

Area, the CGCA is concerned about the impact of these works on these listed buildings. Provided the 

Council is assured by the relevant organisations and experts that no harm will come to the buildings as 

a result of these works, then the CGCA has no objection.
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